
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 31, 2020 

  
  
  
The Honorable Tom Malinowski  
U.S. House of Representatives  
426 Cannon House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515  
  
  
Dear Congressman Malinowski :  
  
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “VA Serious Mental Illness Act” (H.R. 
8108) that would develop clinical practice guidelines at the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) 
for the treatment of serious mental illnesses.  
  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran’s issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
 
 
CJS:tl:dt 
 
 
 


